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To: 
CC: 
From: 
Date: 
Re: 

Grainne Perkins, OPA Interim Director 
Nelson Leese, OPA Interim Assistant Director of Investigations & Legal Affairs  
Joyce Kirangi, Audits/Investigations  
7/1/2022 
2022OPA-0057

 
 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

OIG appreciates the additional work done by OPA on case number 2022OPA-0057. 
We have reviewed the additional work and we can now certify the investigation as 
timely, thorough, and objective. 

 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 

Joyce Kirangi, OIG Investigations 
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